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April 5, 2021 

 

Christine E. Long  

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board  

2300 Yonge Street, P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto ON  

M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

RE:  EB-2021-0118 Framework for Energy Innovation: Distributed Resources and Utility 

Incentives - Energy Probe Nomination to Working Group 

 
In its letter of March 23, the OEB invited interested stakeholders with relevant experience and 

qualifications to nominate themselves or a third party to participate on the Future Energy 

Innovation Working Group (FEI WG). 

 

Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) nominates Tom Ladanyi, P. Eng., President, 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. to the FEI WG. Mr. Ladanyi has over 46 years of 

experience in energy industry working for gas and electricity utilities and ratepayers. He has 

testified in hearings before the National Energy Board, the Ontario Energy Board, and the New 

York State Public Service Commission. As utility case manager or intervenor representative Mr. 

Ladanyi participated in more than one hundred OEB proceedings and consultations including the 

Utility Remuneration (EB-2018-0287) and Responding to Distributed Energy Resources (EB-

2018-0288) consultation. His contact information is below. 

 

Tom Ladanyi 

TL Energy Regulatory Consultants Inc. 

41 Divadale Drive, Toronto, ON, M4G 2N7 

416-423-3685 

tom.ladanyi@rogers.com 

 

Energy Probe is a non-profit environmental and consumer organization which promotes 

economic efficiency in the use of resources. It represents its many individual residential 

customer supporters. Energy Probe argues for equitable rates that optimize results for all 
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ratepayers by eliminating cross subsidies between ratepayer classes and between generations of 

ratepayers. It promotes sustainable resource use through individual responsibility and 

accountability. Energy Probe argues for the break-up of unnatural monopolies, created by political or 

regulatory decree. Where natural monopolies exist, Energy Probe advocates for regulation that is 

mandated to protect the interests of consumers.    

More information about Energy Probe can be found on the OEB website.  

 

https://www.oeb.ca/industry/applications-oeb/intervenor-information/annual-filings-frequent-

intervenors 

        

Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely yours, 

 

Original signed by 

 

Patricia Adams 

CEO and President 

Energy Probe Research Foundation 
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